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From Mrs Ayres,

Scarlett Hiles

Important Dates

Attendance

Our school values
We have had a great start to Term 5.  
The children have settled back into
class successfully and we also have
been able to enjoy some sunshine. We
have opened up the fields and it is
wonderful to see the children outside
playing with their friends, reading,
playing football and even making
daisy chains.

Celebration Assemblies

We are very proud of one of our year 6
pupils who has been given her first
professional contract and will be
appearing in Carmen at Glyndebourne
over the summer period.  Well done
Scarlett!

Our target for attendance is
96%.
Reception  92.5%
Year 1          95.1%
Year 2         95.7%
Year 3         96.3%
Year 4         95.3%
Year 5         95.5%
Year 6         93.1%

We look forward to welcoming you into
our Friday assemblies to join with us to
celebrate your children’s
achievements.  

Respect
Friendship
Perseverance
Empathy
Ambition
Enjoyment

Each term we will be celebrating
a school value and for this term
we will be celebrating Respect.

3rd May-wear blue for Diabetes
13th-17th May -Year 6 SATS
6th June New Reception Parents meeting
10th-14th June Science week


